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September 27, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The District will be requiring weekly COVID-19 testing for all unvaccinated student athletes
participating in high risk sports. The following sports are considered High Risk:_Football, Boys’
Volleyball, Girls’ Volleyball, and Cheerleading .

As of this moment we have not received your child’s proof of vaccination or they are not fully
vaccinated. As a result they are subject to the required weekly COVID-19 testing.

Students athletes and their families have two option to secure their weekly COVID-19 test:

1. Through an external provider
a. To submit a copy of your child’s COVID-19 test for the week of September

24th - September 30th please click here
2. Through an in district provider

a. In order to accurately staff and supply our provider we are asking that you
please complete the following Google form

b. In-district testing will be done weekly on Thursdays.

c. Students who will test with us will receive a link to schedule an
appointment on Wednesday.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to my office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Josesety Beaico

Joseph Braico


https://www.familyid.com/plainview-old-bethpage-athletics/covid-19-test-results-september-25-october-1
https://forms.gle/F5DX7eMRGhW29eBN9

